SAFETY RECALL NOTICE
Hatch Baby, Inc. Recalls Model CYAP05-050100U Power Adapters

Hazard: The white plastic housing may come off, posing risk of electric shock

Affected Products: Model CYAP05-050100U power adapters provided with some units of
the Rest 1st Generation Generation. Adapters provided with other Hatch products are
not affected, and Rest devices themselves are not affected.

Remedy: Stop using the recalled adapter and register online for a free replacement
adapter

For more information:
Toll-free at 888-918-4614 from Monday to Friday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Pacific,

email at recall@hatch.co or online at www.hatch.co and click on the “Safety Recall” button

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission.
Post until November 11, 2024



